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PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Beginning Tuesday, January 17th, the City of Lebanon will be repairing a sanitary sewer 
lateral on Walnut Street between E Sherman and E Ash Streets. During construction (from 
7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.), Walnut Street will be closed to through traffic between E Sherman 
and E Ash Streets. Construction is expected to last two days. 
 
Residents in the impacted area will be afforded reasonable access but should expect short 
periods of time where access to individual driveways may not be possible in addition to 
periodic delays and other related inconveniences. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 541-258-4923 or 
engineering@ci.lebanon.or.us. 
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director 
Phone: 541-258-4269 
Email: rwhitlatch@ci.lebanon.or.us 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, January 13, 2023 


